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From: Lynn Parlett 
Sent: Friday, 5 January 2024 1:19 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I am opposed to the development of any stadium at Macquarie Point for multiple reasons. It will be underutilised and 
lose money. It will cause traffic chaos as Hobart does not have the parking facilities or public transport infrastructure to 
support major events in the CBD. Funds could be better spent on housing and health. A stadium here will disadvantage 
York Park in Launceston, and devalue the investments of time and money made in this facility. 

I am also opposed to a Sports organisation making demands and decisions for our state.  

However, I understand that a process is required, so I raise my objections here. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

I am further outraged that the time period given for public comment was only slightly more than a month, during the 
Dec-Jan holiday season. If the government and the Planning Commission are sincerely seeking meaningful engagement 
with Tasmanian's they shouldn't be rushing this consultation period. 

Yours faithfully, 

Lynn Parlett 
 




